TOWN OF FRANKLIN

MUNICIPAL AFFORDABLE HOUSING TRUST

Sept 29, 2014
Minutes
Present were MaryAnn Bertone, Maxine Kinhart, Jeff Nutting, Judy Pfeffer, and Chris Vericker, Eric Buliung and Gus Brown
Guest: Susan Jacobson, Town of Norfolk Housing Partnership

Susan here to tell how their program works, as they are very successful and turn over multiple homes at a time.
They are successful by limiting their exposure and limiting what they have to actually put into the house to make it saleable.

They run the Request for Proposals monthly except for over the winter, that way there is always an opportunity to purchase a house except in the inclement weather.
Gus Brown reported on estimate of repairs necessary to 136 Chestnut Street. Roof, front stairs, front walk, grading/drainage, basement bulkhead, kitchen dishwasher, rear bedroom wall, chimney.
Windows have to be replaced $200/ea
Window sills and exterior doors – have to be replaced – lead

Gus and John Rondeau can do work.

Judy stated that she has been in contact with Stella Jeon’s daughter about her house. Would like to get her house for an affordable senior home.
Adjourn – MOTION by Maxine to adjourn. SECOND by Judy. VOTE – Unanimous.
Submitted,

Maxine Kinhart

